
 

 

 

 

Attention to all enrolled and prospective students! 

AMSC College administration is hereby notifying you that we are starting the 
process of change of ownership.  

This process may take up to 90 days, during which time, we will operate in 
“business as usual” mode. You don’t have to do anything different. Please 
know, as always, our faculty and staff are here to help.     
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